
Everyone is welcome at the Toronto District School Board, including Adult learners and English as a Second Language 

(ESL) learners. You can �nd information about programs o�ered through the school board at www.tdsb.on.ca  

As the 2023-24 school year gets underway, I would like to highlight the following:

Budget and Sta�ng Cuts: 

Although Trustees approve school board budgets, funding levels are set by the province. The provincial government 
removed Covid-19 supports, forcing cuts to sta� - including in our area schools. My Trustee colleagues and I continue 
to advocate to the province for su�cient funding to meet student needs.

Strategic Plan Consultation: 

The province requires school boards to develop multi-year strategic plans. I will be holding a public consultation 
meeting on updating this plan, tentatively scheduled for Tuesday September 26. You can �nd details at  
www.tdsb.on.ca/ward15 and can complete an online engagement survey here: 

http://www.tdsb.on.ca
http://www.tdsb.on.ca/ward15
http://www.tdsb.on.ca/MYSPrenewal
http://www.tdsb.on.ca/MHWB
http://www.toronto.ca/covid-19
http://www.tdsb.on.ca/Ward15



